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Ashtabula Municipal Court to Introduce Live Chat Support for Enhanced Public 
Communications 
 
The Ashtabula Municipal Court is pleased to announce the upcoming launch of its Live Chat 
Support feature on the Court's official website. Starting in September 2023, citizens will have 
access to this interactive platform, which will enable them to engage in real-time conversations 
with court representatives. The implementation of Live Chat represents a significant step 
forward in improving public communications and accessibility, further solidifying the court's 
commitment to serving the community. 
 
The introduction of Live Chat on the Court website comes as part of the court's ongoing efforts 
to enhance public engagement and streamline the delivery of information. By providing this 
valuable communication channel, the court aims to address several essential factors that 
demonstrate the importance of Live Chat for the public: 
 
1. Instant Support: Live Chat will offer citizens immediate access to court representatives, 
ensuring prompt responses to their concerns and inquiries related to court proceedings, 
schedules, payments, and more. 
 
2. Accessibility and Convenience: Live Chat removes barriers to communication, catering to 
individuals who may face challenges in visiting the court premises in person or communicating 
via phone such as those with hearing difficulties. 
 
3. Clear and Concise Information: Through Live Chat, court representatives can provide accurate 
and easily understandable information to the public, minimizing confusion and ensuring 
transparency in the court's processes. 
 
4. Enhanced User Experience: The Live Chat feature will offer a user-friendly interface, making it 
simple for individuals to interact with court representatives and access the information they 
need efficiently and effectively. 
 
5. Privacy and Security: The Live Chat platform will adhere to robust security protocols, ensuring 
that all interactions between citizens and court personnel remain confidential and protected. 
 
6. Reduced Call Wait Times: By offering Live Chat as an additional communication option, the 
court aims to reduce call wait times, allowing more citizens to receive assistance 
simultaneously. 


